
s

Newsletter of the West Michigan Corvair Club 

LIFTER NOISE 

I apologize for the size of this month’s newsletter but 
other commitments outside of WMCC have taken up 
my time. 

Our next membership meeting is Tuesday, April 26 at 
6:30 PM.  The meeting will be held at Brann’s on 
Division in Wyoming.  This will be our last meeting at 
Brann’s until the fall. 

Our Spring Dust Off is happening on May 4.  We will be 
meeting at Fricano’s on Alpine (5808 Alpine NW) at 
11:00 AM and taking a leisurely cruise on the back 
roads over to Montague where we will end up at Dog 
N Suds. 

Our May meeting (May 21) will also be at Fricano’s on 
Alpine.  This should be one of the first weeks of their 
Tuesday night cruise night.  Our meeting officially starts 
at 6:30 PM but you may want to get there earlier to 
guarantee a spot in the parking lot. 

For those that have paid their 2013 dues, thank you!  
For those who have not, this is your last newsletter.  

What’s Going On 

Convention volunteers 
 Hosting the 2013 CORSA International Convention 

takes the work of many people.  We need your help 
WMCC!  Many hands make light work!  No experience 
necessary! 
  
For a successful convention, we need assistance in 
many areas and would love your help!  Please 
volunteer.  You will have an opportunity to let us know 
the dates you plan on being available as well as your 
preference of volunteer positions.  While we cannot 
guarantee you will get the position you want, we will 

  
 

 

WMCC CALENDAR 

April 16 – WMCC Membership Meeting 
April 30 – WMCC Board Meeting 
May 4 – Spring Dust Off 
May 21 – WMCC Membership Meeting 
May 28 – WMCC Board Meeting 
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make every effort to be as accommodating as possible. 
  
Thank you in advance for offering your time and 
expertise. 
 
For more information, go to 
http://www.vairiation2013.com/volunteer.htm to see 
where we need help.  From there is a link to an external 
page where you can sign up and pick the area you want 
to help in. 
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You can send the check to either the club address listed 
on the last page of this newsletter or to  our treasurer, 
Doug Lectka, at 3415 Mistywood SE, Caledonia, MI  
49316. 

The next meeting of the WMCC Board of Directors will 
be on Tuesday, April 30 at 6:30 PM at Woody’s on Clyde 
Park in Wyoming. 



 

President: Ryan Counterman (2013) 

 (616) 262-5467 or vairking@hotmail.com 

Vice President: Paul Adams (2013) 

 (269) 375-7998 or padams2607@aol.com 

Secretary: Dave Ziebarth (2014) 

 (616) 340-1815 or zvair65@gmail.com 

Treasurer: Doug Lectka (2013) 

 (616) 554-0841 or dlectka@sbcglobal.net 

Directors: 

Dave Dykwell (2014) 

 (616) 583-9249 or dykwelld@gmail.com  

Dan Konkle (2014) 

 (616) 364-1009 or dankle@comcast.net 

Steve Ridderman (2014) 

 (269) 998-1393 or sridderman1@hotmail.com 

WMCC BOARD of DIRECTORS 

West Michigan Corvair Club 
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW 
Byron Center, MI  49315 

Phone: 
(616) 340-1815 

E-Mail: 
wmcc@corvair.org 

We’re on the Web! 

Visit us at: 

http://www.corvair.org/chapters/chapter495/ 

You’re ahead with the 
engine behind! 

 
 

Lifter Noise is the monthly publication of the West Michigan 
Corvair Club. Deadlines for articles and classified advertising is 
the first of the month and should be mailed to the editor at: 
Dave Ziebarth, 7769 Burlingame Ave. SW, Byron Center, MI  
49315 or e-mail wmcc@corvair.org. All material is subject to 
editing. Original articles are the property of the WMCC and are 
intended for the use in our publications. Articles may be used 
by CORSA or any CORSA chapter with credit given to the 
author of the Lifter Noise. Any other use must have written 
permission from the editor.  Articles are written by Dave 
Ziebarth unless indicated otherwise. 

Membership in the West Michigan Corvair Club is on an annual 
basis. Dues are $18.00 per year. Dues are pro-rated if joining 
during the year. 

©WMCC Lifter Noise, 2013. 

 

About the wMCC 


